Dear Brad,

We want to thank you for helping us make our move. The team you provided were both professional and personable. From start to finish they handled our move with care.

We would also like to thank Michelle and Ken for their assistance. Please extend our compliments to them.

It will be our pleasure to recommend you and your company to anyone we find contemplating a move.

Our phone won't be hooked up until later in the week. Will give you a call afterwards.

Best regards,

Chuck & Marie Hudson 3 Country Club Dr. Apt 206

Manchester, NH 03102